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M. Douglas Meeks, Dean 
Wesley Theological Seminary 
4500 Massachusetts Avenue NW 
Washington DC 20016-5690 

Dear Doug: 

PHONE: 606/858-4091 
FAX: 606/858-4096 

April 27, 1992 

The Executive Committee of the Wesleyan Theological Society in 
its recent meeting voted to accept Wesley Theological 
Seminary's invitation to hold its annual meeting at your 
seminary. The date we are proposing is November 1-2 (Friday 
and Saturday), 1996. 

The Society is to meet at United Theological Seminary in 
Dayton, Ohio, in 1994 and at Northwest Nazarene College in 
Nampa, Idaho, in 1995. 

I note by your letter that Dr. Douglas Strong is to be the 
local arrangements coordinator for this meeting, so I am 
sending him a copy of this letter. I also enclose a copy of 
WTS expectations for host institutions. Please let me know if 
you have any questions about this. 

Please confirm that these dates will be acceptable with your 
schedule. We look forward to being on your campus. 
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Howard A. Snyder 
Secretary-Treasurer 

Enclosure 

cc: Douglas Strong, Stephen Gunter, Susie Stanley 

ANNUAL CONFERENCE THE FIRST FRIDAY AND SATURDAY OF EACH NOVEMBER 
1992 CONFERENCE NOVEMBER 6-7, ASHLAND THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY, ASHLAND, OHIO 


